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CP working on tracks near lift bridge 

 
(Kahnawake – 7, Tsothohrhkó:wa/January 2020)  
 
The Public Safety Unit of the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the community that CP Rail 
will be conducting maintenance work on the tracks on the 
southside of the lift bridge tomorrow (Wednesday, January 
8th) from 7am to 3pm. 
 
To ensure public safety for road users, traffic on the surface 
road directly below will be directed by a ground flagman. 
Please see the map below for the exact location. 
 

 
 
For questions or concerns, please contact the Public Safety 
Unit by calling 450-632-0635. 
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